
 

Discretionary Actions 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission regulations require that PSE&G post Discretionary Actions where 

the Transmission Provider exercises discretion under its Tariff regarding the sale or purchase of 

transmission service. 

There are no Discretionary Actions at this time.    

 

https://www.pseg.com/home.html

